
INVITATION 

2nd SNAME Newfoundland Collegium 

7:00 pm, Tuesday, May 10th, 2011 

Collegium = A group whose members pursue shared goals while working within a 
framework of mutual trust and respect 

The Canadian Atlantic Section of the Society of Naval Architects and 
Marine Engineers (SNAME) is hosting its 2nd  Newfoundland Collegium at 
the Crow’s Nest Officers’ Club, 88 Water Street, at 7:00 pm on Tuesday, 
May 10th, 2011.   

During this social /networking event, brief presentations on the 2011 
SNAME Annual Meeting Footy Design Competition and Regatta, the 2010 
World's Smallest Free Sailing Schooner Competition, ConocoPhillips’ 
Arctic icebreaking tankers, and Oceanic’s numerical simulation 
developments will be given. 

The evening, sponsored in part by Oceanic Consulting Corporation, will 
be a social occasion where local SNAME members can interact with the 
industry visitors, ask questions, and exchange ideas. 

The concept of the Collegia program is to allow SNAME members in 
regions which are geographically removed from the larger SNAME 
Sections to interact with each other and visiting colleagues in an informal 
setting.  SNAME has held a number of Collegia in the past in places such 
as Norway, Finland, China, Greece, the U.K., and Brazil. 

We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday evening. 

 

 


